National Child Welfare Resource Center for Organizational Improvement (NRCOI)

Responses to Indiana’s Request for Leadership Training Resources

July, 2009

Request:

In addition to participating in the leadership training for supervisors and middle managers sponsored by National Child Welfare Workforce Institute, the Indiana Department of Child Services in partnership with the Indiana University School of Social Work hopes to develop its own child welfare leadership academy. This academy would provide intense, focused development opportunities for potential leaders and prepare identified supervisors and mid-level managers for promotional opportunities within the Indiana State Department of Child Services. 

If your state or agency has developed leadership training opportunities for child welfare mid-managers and supervisors and are willing to share information, please send them to myself and MB Lippold at  MaryBeth.Lippold@dcs.IN.gov.

Responses:
1. Charmaine Brittain, Butler Institute for Families

Charmaine.Brittain@du.edu,  

I understand you're looking for leadership training.  Butler Institute is in charge of the Knowledge Assessment Management portion of the National Child Welfare Workforce Institute so have been collecting all kinds of material related to workforce including leadership.  Unfortunately, we do not have as much as one would expect but I'll send on what we've found.  The Utah curriculum is from the National Leadership Training program that just concluded and is the basis for the NCWWI Leadership Academy.  
Click here to access the documents shared by Charmaine.
2. Katy Larsen, Utah

katylarsen@utah.gov
Find attached a short summary about a leadership academy that the DHS in Utah is doing.  If you or the folks in Indiana have questions about it, the best contact is probably Amanda Singer.  801 538 4001.
